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For the past few weeks, we substituted FSA prep work for social studies to ensure that students were prepared for testing. While this was a necessity, it meant that we didn’t have as many SS grades as we normally would have during a nine-week period. Due to this, students were assigned the “Living Museum Project” two weeks ago. All students chose a famous historical individual and should be researching their contributions to our society. On Friday, May 17, students will turn in their essays, dress up as their individual, and give a short presentation as that person.

While your child may require extra help with their costumes, please make sure that they are doing the research on their own, as they will have to clearly, and authoritatively present their information to others. As parents, the biggest thing that you can do to help is to let them practice their presentations as often as possible until they feel comfortable. 


Due to testing, I will NOT be assigning spelling or vocabulary words this week! 
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We spent Wednesday and Thursday of the past week taking the FSA ELA exam. Other than that, we have used our free time to review math and science for next week’s assessments. Math will be on Tuesday and Wednesday, while Science will be Thursday and Friday. When testing is over, students will need to take the Ch. 12 math test, as well as the Ch. 8 science test, which we postponed due to FSA prep work. Please review with your kids and make sure they’re getting a good night’s sleep before testing.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “commitment.” Commitment is dedication to a particular organization, cause, or belief, and a willingness to get involved. People who are committed to an organization or effort truly believe that it is important, and they show up, follow through, and stick with it, giving 100%. 


Citizen of the Week
Congratulations to Jerick King!
Parent Survey
An online survey was emailed to all HLA families today. Please take the time to complete this, as responses help us to make school improvements. Surveys need to be completed by Friday, May 17.
Field Trips
I’m proud to report that all students eligible for our trip to St. Augustine have turned in permission slips and are paid in full! Remember, permission slips and payment for Camp Kulaqua are due by Friday, May 17. 
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